STATE OF Gintaut received 08/24/2015 tat S
COLORADO INTAUY Spill Release point 443193 [°ate-co-us

Document 2315455

Fwd: Form 19 Hanks Pooling U 1 042114.pdf

1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Mon, Aug 24, 2015 at 3:25 PM
To: Matthew Sura <mattsura.law@gmail.com>
Cc: "Deranleau - DNR, Greg" <greg.deranleau@state.co.us>, Peter Gintautas - DNR <Peter.Gintautas@state.co.us>

Hi Matt,

You are correct, we double checked and couldn't find the Form 19 in COGIS. We are following up with the
operator to determine what happened. It will be entered into the system as soon as possible. Thank you for
bringing this to our attention.

John

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor

COLORADO
Oil & Gas Conservation
Commission

Depgrtrmant of Matural Resources

P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303-916-0527
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
john.axelson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

-------- Forwarded message ---—---—--—-

From: Gintautas - DNR, Peter <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>

Date: Fri, Aug 21, 2015 at 4:57 PM

Subject: Re: Form 19 Hanks Pooling U 1 042114.pdf

To: Matthew Sura <mattsura.law@gmail.com>, John Axelson - DNR <john.axelson@state.co.us>
Cc: Greg Deranleau - DNR <greg.deranleau@state.co.us>

Matt, | will look into this spill report and the associated site investigation plan and try to determine if indeed it
is not in the system and if so why. | was not the COGCC environmental staff member covering the area until
about a month ago and | will have to check with other staff on this matter.

Peter

Peter Gintautas Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeastern Colorado

COLORADO
0Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

LPepartrment of Matural Resour

Cell 719.679.1326
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peter.gintautas@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

On Fri, Aug 21, 2015 at 4:07 PM, Matthew Sura <mattsura.law@gmail.com> wrote:

Greg and Peter -

| have received this Form 19 from a client (who received it from Anadarko) but | cannot
find the Form 19 nor the remediation workplan on the COGCC website. Can you help
me track this down? [s there a reason it would not be on the website? Is there a reason
the spill would be reported in April of 2014 but the remediation plan is dated last month?

Feel free to pass this along to the appropriate person.

Thanks for your help.

--Matt Sura

MATTHEW SURA

Attorney at Law

720-563-1866

mattsura.law@gmail.com





